Marina Committee meeting November 7, 2018, @ 2pm.

Present: Mr. Marquette, Mr. Densic, Mr. Staczek, Jessica Benson, Linda Amos, & the O'Brifin group
representatives.

hé
The O’Brian group presented the Marina Committee with some very preliminary ideas regarding master
planning. The main discussion highlighted the need to view the Marina and river areas more

prominently with regards to any future development efforts.

The discussion also focused on:

1) Creating a River walkway connecting Rossford marina to Hollywood casino.

2) Creating ‘passive’ & ‘active’ park areas.

3) Discussed acquiring the area known at the ‘glass hill and ‘tank area’ for development. Including
restaurants and ball diamonds. Other possible business and entertainment use for that area was

also discussed.
4) Also discussed possible entrance areas to the glass hill that afforded access to the area without

intruding on surrounding neighborhoods.
5) Discussed the need for portraying the marina and Downtown area as multiple destination stops.
6) Heard information regarding how millennials chose where to live, especially what amenities
they seek in a community when determining to live there.

Meeting ended 3pm.
Regards,
Jerry Staczek

Facilities, Parks & Marina Committee



